
Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT. Telephone number: 01902558538 

School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 

 Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Acting Head of School: Mrs C Gibbins.    Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli 

Important Dates 
 Week beginning 26th April– Extra curricular Summer Term 1 clubs start (running until 

half term). 
 30.04.21-  Awareness raising day in support of ‘Limb Loss Awareness Month 2021’ - 

children to wear orange (see this week’s newsletter). 
 03.05.21– May Day Bank Holiday– school closed to all children.  
 06.05.21– Voting Day– school closed to all children due to it being a 

polling station. 
 07.06.21– NSPCC Number Day. 
 28.05.21– School breaks up for half term. 
 31.05.21-04.06.21– Half Term Holiday (07.06.21– Start of Summer Term 2).  

Summer Uniform 

As the weather begins to improve and as we enter the Summer Term, our summer 
uniform expectations kick in.  

Girls: green and white checked summer dress or white polo shirt/blouse and grey skirt/
pinafore/trousers, green cardigan and black, low heeled shoes (no open toed sandals).  
Boys: grey trousers/shorts, white polo shirt, green jumper and black school shoes (no 
trainers).   

Uniform (particularly school logo cardigans/jumpers) can be ordered from Kids Corner on 
01902 863222. Please ensure that all uniform is clearly labelled. 

Virtual Basketball Competition 
 

Congratulations to our virtual basketball winners! Before Easter, 
children from Y1, 3, 5 and 6 undertook 4 different types of basketball 
drills. Their scores were recorded and then compared against other 
schools across the whole of the Black Country. We are proud to announce that 
Perry Hall had 8 gold, 12 silver and 15 bronze medal winners. This is a fantastic 
show of dedication and commitment and we couldn't be prouder. Well done to 
everyone that took part, especially to all the winners. 

NSPCC Number Day 2021 
 

On Friday 7th June, children are to come to school 
‘dressed in digits’ (wearing clothing decorated in 

numbers/displaying numbers 
somehow). The morning will involve 
a range of mathematical fun for the 

children, whilst highlighting the 
valuable role that the NSPCC plays.  

Mrs Weston (2SB) 
 

A final thank you to Mrs 
Weston for the wonderful 
job she has done as part of 

the Year 2 team. Thank 
you for everything you 

have done for the 
PH family– you will 

be missed by all.  

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 23rd April 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

Welcome back to the Summer Term…. 
 

We have had a fantastic first week of the Summer Term back in school. The 
children of Perry Hall have settled extremely well into their school routines and it 
has been great to see so many happy, smiley children filling the building– keen to 

engage in their learning. We hope you have found the information sent out to 
you over the course of this week useful in both supporting your child’s return to 

school and also their learning from home. Below is an overview of what has been 
sent to you together with the links to where you can find them on our website. 

  

Knowledge & Skills Grids for Parents Summer Term 2021– these documents introduce 
you to the topic your child will be covering throughout the course of this term and 
provide you with an overview of the knowledge and skills that they will be taught. 
Additionally, there is a range of useful information regarding your child’s year group. 
https://www.perryhall.co.uk/knowledge-skills-grids-for-parents-summer-term-2021/ 

Homework Letter– these letters explain the homework that your child will receive this 
term. We thank you in advance for your support with this. 

Reception: https://www.perryhall.co.uk/reception-homework-letter-summer-term-2021/ 
Year 1: https://www.perryhall.co.uk/year-1-homework-letter-summer-term-2021/ 
Years 2-6: https://www.perryhall.co.uk/homework-letter-years-2-6-summer-term-2021/ 
Topic Homework Grids– these are explained within the homework 
letter https://www.perryhall.co.uk/homework-grids-yrs-reception-yr6/ 

Friday 30th April—Awareness Raising Day— Limb Loss Awareness Month 2021 
 

Next Friday, 30th April, in celebration of Limb Loss Awareness Month 2021, we 
will be hosting an awareness raising day in school for the children. On Friday 

30th, please could your child wear as much or as little orange clothing as they 
wish– we cannot wait to see the children’s orange flair! During the morning, 

each year group will engage in a sporting activity that    
involves them having the opportunity to experience some 

of the challenges that an amputee may experience. We 
can’t wait to share some photos and accounts of this day 

with you in a future newsletter.  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Are you this week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week 

for doing something special during that week. It may be 

related to their work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes 

to learning . 

Two’s Provision AM 

Ra’miyah G 

Two’s Provision PM 

Bradyn S-E 

Nursery AM  

Lily P 

Nursery PM  

Noel S 

RCR 

Cohen H 

REP 

Yuvraj K 

1HH 

Skye R 

1DL 

Evelyn N 

2SB 

Flinn B 

2LT 

Charlie C 

3RK 

Bethany W 

3SW 

Jenson B 

4SR 

Thomas O 

4CF  

Saajan D 

5SD 

Teague F 

5MJ 

Sianna S 

6MM 

Sophie C 

6LC 

Rohan S  

  

Nursery  

am –  Phoebe M 

pm — Harli-Rose M 

Reception 

RCR –  Lilly H 

REP –  Milana S 

Year 1  

1HH – Emilia S 

1DL– Travis S-H 

Year 2  

2SB –  Madison L 

2LT -–  Harry B 

Year 3 

3RK – Amelia B 

3SW – Ellie M 

Year 4 

4SR – Archie P 

4CF— Joshua C 

Year 5  

5SD – Libby S 

5MJ— Harjeevan B 

Year 6  

6MM – Shemaiah S 

6LC –  Josh G 

Nursery  

am –  Veeran D 

pm — Elsie W 

Reception 

RCR –  Lucie O 

REP –  Phoebe J 

Year 1  

1HH –  Anaya C 

1DL–  Viraaj D 

Year 2  

2SB – Archie G B 

2LT-–  Anand H 

Year 3 

3RK– Alex M 

3SW – Myles R-H 

Year 4 

4SR – Amelia C 

4CF— Rubie W 

Year 5  

5SD – Amber S 

5MJ— Henley P 

Year 6  

6MM –  Harrison S-S 

6LC – Jake D 

Mathematician of the Week 

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were  

REP with 97.5%  

       attendance.  

Key Stage Two      
Highest attenders were 

3RK with 99%  

attendance.  

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 93.5% 

The classes with the highest attendance each week will receive an in class reward. 


